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INAL MILE






The Final Mile is finally here! Thank you to all the parents and teachers who encouraged their athletes to run/exercise and log 25 miles. Here are some last minute instructions to help you prepare for race day this Sunday, November 2.  

WHERE: Please drop your students off at the Pavilion's shopping center parking lot. We will 
meet to the right of Pavilion's near the West River Trail.

WHEN: Sunday, November 2. 


Students need to arrive by 12:30 for stretching. The race will begin at 1 pm.

WHO:  All students who completed their 25 miles.

UNIFORM: Please wear your purple Final Mile t-shirt. There are five schools, each with a 
different color. Wearing your shirt ensures that you are lined up with the right          

group. Plus it helps Mrs. Demsher find you to hand you a medal at the finish line!

FINISH LINE: After you drop off your child with the group at the starting line, please make 
your way to the finish line which is between Buca di Beppo and Salt Creek. Once the kids pass the finish line, they'll receive their medal and are guided out of the finishing area. 

RUNNING WITH KIDS: Parents of special needs students may run with their child. The City asks that only one parent per child please. Also, if you have a child in K-2, a parent may run with them, as well, but not necessary. However, for everyone's safety, no siblings, pets, or strollers will be allowed on the course.


Encourage your student(s) to run with their friends to make it fun and relieve your anxiety :) The City and Mountainview will have many volunteers to guide children, plus we're thrilled that many teachers will be running, as well.

Course Map

http://scmarathon.org/files/2011/09/Santa-Clarita-Final-Mile-Challenge.jpg

Finish Line Map

http://scmarathon.org/course-information/#finish-line

Street Closures

http://scmarathon.org/general-information/street-closures/

If you know your child can't make it to race day, but completed their miles, please email Shannon Okahara at mvfinalmile@gmail.com. We'll need to make sure to ask for the extra medals for those who couldn't attend. 

